
Important Communication regarding CIRP of Suasth Healthcare Foundation 

 

Dear Stakeholders,  

This is to inform you that The NCLT, Kolkata bench, vide its order (“Replacement Order”) dated November 
15, 2021 which was further confirmed by Hon’ble NCLT vide mail dated December 08, 2021 based on 
confirmation received Insolvency & Bankruptcy Board (“IBBI”), replaced the Interim Resolution 
Professional (“IRP”) Mr. Arun Kumar Khandelia with Mr. Ravi Sethia, (IBBI registration no IBBI/IPA-001/IP-
P01305/2018-2019/12052) as Resolution Professional (“RP”), in accordance with Section 22(4) of The 
Insolvency Bankruptcy Code, 2016 (“IBC”).  

Further, you are requested to make all further communication in relation to resolution process of the 
company at cirpsuasth@kpmg.com      

Use the below address for physical delivery of documents.     

Ravi Sethia 
Resolution Professional  
 
Suasth Healthcare Foundation C/o KPMG Restructuring Services LLP., 
8th Floor, Building No. 10, Tower C,  
DLF Cyber City, Phase II, 
Gurgaon – 122002, India 
 


